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Denial - Following the dissemination of false information 
 
 
On December 30th, Russian social media spread misleading information about our 

activity in Russia. 

The information and declarations assigned to Bonduelle company and its 

management are fake. 

Bonduelle Group is maintaining its activities in Russia with the only objective to 

ensure that the population has access to essential food-stuff in Russia and in the 

surrounding countries.  
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